
 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 16th June 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a busy week we’ve had in Year 2! We would like to say a huge well done to Larks class for their fabulous class 

assembly! We are sure you’ll agree that they all did a fantastic job. We also welcomed Year 2 children from Wood 

Street on Wednesday afternoon. The children all enjoyed a music lesson, speaking to current Year 3 children about 

what to expect in Year 3 and then watched a violin performance. 

In English this week, the children have been tweaking the story ‘The Koala Who Could’, with a focus on adding 

imaginative descriptions. Next week, the children will be re-writing a well known story. Some of our children will 

begin learning about suffixes and will have a go at writing a story based on picture prompts. 

In Maths this week, we have been learning about position and direction. Next week, we will be revisiting our learning 

on time and we will start to introduce telling the time in 5 minute increments. 

Doves Class Assembly 

Doves class assembly is coming up on Friday 23rd June. Gates will open for parents at 2.30pm, for a 2.40pm start. 

Doves children have had a letter and a script home about this. We would really appreciate support in helping your 

child to learn their lines so they feel confident when performing. 

PE day change 

Next week, the children will be practising for sports day on Tuesday 20th and will then participate in sports day on 

the afternoon of Wednesday 21st June. Our usual PE lesson will also go ahead on Thursday 22nd, however we will 

not be doing our usual PE on Friday 23rd. With this in mind, please can the children come into school in PE kit on 

Tuesday, Wednesday and and Thursday, for next week only. We will resume normal PE days (Thursdays and Fridays) 

on the week beginning Monday 26th June. 

DT food tasting 

We are still waiting for quite a few responses about food tasting. Without this, your child will be unable to take part. 

Our DT topic this half term focuses on food preparation skills. In order to facilitate this, the children will be making 

fruit kebabs and pitta bread pizzas over the coming weeks. The children will all need permission to take part, as this 

will involve them eating different foods in class. Please could you email your child’s class teacher by Friday 16th June  

to let us know that you are happy for your child to take part. Fruits we will be providing are: grapes, satsumas, 

bananas and blueberries. Pizza ingredients we will be providing are: Brown pitta bread, white pitta bread, tomato 

puree, cheddar cheese, mozzarella, ham, chicken and sweetcorn. We will also provide dairy free cheese. Please also 

let us know if your child cannot have any of the ingredients listed above. 

Sun Safety 

As the warm weather is (hopefully) going to continue, please can we ask that children come to school with a sun hat 

and have sun cream applied in the morning before school. If you would like your child to bring in sun cream to school 

to reapply throughout the day, that is fine, however we just ask that the children do not share their sun cream with 

others.  

Golden Leaves 
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Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud 

of you! 

Larks 

Cali - For being such a welcoming and kind friend when Wood Street came to visit this week - well done! 

Joseph - For being a teamwork bee when creating a story on the Chromebooks in Computing - well done! 

 

Doves 

Dolcie - For showing courage and your talents when performing in the violin assembly to parents and year 2 this 
week - Well Done! 
Emilia - For showing great curiosity and knowledge while discussing coordinates in Geography this week - Well Done! 
 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.  

Mrs Welland – Larks – swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mr Bowers - Doves - bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

The Year 2 Team (Mrs Welland, Mr Bowers, Mrs Picknell, Mrs Beynon, Mrs MacAskill, Miss Aspinall) 
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